
 
 
 
 

March 27, 2013 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:     Jennifer M. Golder, Director  
       Division of Planning and Budget 
       Office of the Chief Financial Officer 
 
FROM:       Gordon S. Peterson, Deputy /RA/ 
       Division of Planning and Budget 
       Office of the Chief Financial Officer 
 
SUBJECT:      FISCAL YEARS 2014-2018 STRATEGIC PLAN EXTERNAL  
     STAKEHOLDER PUBLIC MEETING SUMMARY 
 
 
On February 28, 2013, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) conducted a public meeting 
to obtain external stakeholder input to update our fiscal years (FYs) 2014-2018 Strategic Plan.   
The meeting was conducted in the Office of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
conference room, located in the Two White Flint building, from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  There 
were nine attendees from the Government and private sector, and one phone attendee through 
GoToMeeting.  Milton Brown, the Deputy Chief Financial Officer opened the meeting and 
welcomed the attendees.  The focus of the meeting was to identify strengths, weaknesses, 
opportunities, and threats that will be considered as the agency develops its Strategic Plan 
Framework.  Lance Rakovan, from the Office of the Executive Director for Operations facilitated 
the meeting.  The Strategic Plan Logic Model Working Group staff was also in attendance to 
observe the meeting.  NRC Public Meeting Feedback forms were e-mailed to the attendees on 
March 4, 2013, requesting them to respond to Lance Rakovan at Lance.Rakovan@nrc.gov.  
 
 
Enclosures: 
1. Attendees for February 28, 2013, FY 2014-2018  

  Strategic Plan External Stakeholder Public Meeting 
2. Handouts for February 28, 2013, FY 2014-2018  

  Strategic Plan External Stakeholder Public Meeting (ML13030A264) 
3. Transcript (ML13081A342) 
 
CONTACT: Richard G. Baum, OCFO/DPB 
  301-415-0018
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Enclosure 1 

Attendees for February 28, 2013, FY 2014-2018 Strategic Plan External Stakeholder  
Public Meeting 

 
 
Cindy Atkins-Duffin, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Analyst 
Office of Science and Technology Policy (OSTP) 
Executive Office of the President 
Eisenhower Executive Office Building 
1650 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Washington, DC 20503 
 
Susan Landahl 
Exelon Generation Company, LL 
President and Chief Nuclear Office (CNO) Exelon Nuclear 
4300 Winfield Road 
Warrenville, IL 60555 
 
Chris Earls 
Nuclear Energy Institute 
1201 F Street, NW, Suite 1100 
Washington, DC 20004-1218 
 
Patricia Metz 
Secretary for Nuclear Affairs 
U.S. Department of State 
2201 C Street, NW, Room 3932 
Washington, DC 20520 
 
Jon Edwards 
Environmental Protection Agency, USEPA Headquarters 
Ariel Rios Building, 1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Mail Code: 6101A,  
Washington, DC 20460 
(202) 564-7404 
 
Joe Klinger 
Conference of Radiation Control Program Directors (CRCPD) 
1030 Burlington Lane, Suite 4B 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
 
Andrew Mitchell, Director 
Technical Hazards Division 
Federal Emergency Management Agency 
1800 South Bell Street 
Arlington, VA 20598-3025 
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Christopher Manning 
Weapons of Mass Destruction Directorate 
Federal Bureau of Investigation 
935 Pennsylvania, NW Room 6997 
Washington, DC 20535 
 
Alan Jacobson, Chair 
Organization of Agreement States  
Maryland Department of the Environment 
1800 Washington Boulevard 
Baltimore, MD 21230-1718 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


